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6 Hoi Ting Road, Yaumatei, Kowloon 

5 July 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
School summer vacation is coming. I would like to take this opportunity to share some big 
events that happened recently with you. 
 
We were thrilled that our Annual Concert was finally back on stage after 4 years. It was time 
for our little musicians to shine again on the stage. On the afternoon of 24 June, our music 
school teams presented marvellous performances in the two full-house sessions at our School 
Theatre. Their amazing singing and performance captivated the hearts of all audience. The 
big round of applause gave much recognition and encouragement to all of our little musicians 
after a whole year of hard work. The Annual Concert is truly a splendid platform for our 
Camõesians to experience, learn and grow. 
 

 
Annual Concert - Chinese Orchestra 

 
Annual Concert - Symphony Orchestra 

 
Annual Concert - Junior Choir 

 
Camõesians are talented not only in music but also in many different ways such as arts. From 
26 June to 3 July, more than 370 pieces of our students’ artworks were beautifully displayed in 
the Art Exhibition at Sha Tin Town Hall. The theme of our Art Exhibition echoed with the theme 
of this school year, “Embracing Challenges”. Every piece of drawing expresses the sense of 
energy and enthusiasm. Every piece of drawing tells a unique story visually about their 
dreams and goals.  
 

 
Art Exhibition – Opening Ceremony 

 
Art Exhibition –  

Interview with Ms. Venus Leung, 
the Guest of Honour 

 
Art Exhibition – Tour for the guests 

 

We are proud of our Camõesians. We will continuously strive to cultivate them to be confident, 
independent and persevering students with a growth mindset. Keep on shining, Camõesians! 
 
Wishing you and your children a happy summer holiday! 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 

Raymond C. M. Chou 
Principal 


